


Wanted:  part time help in New Alsace/Yorkville 

area.  After school week days and/or Saturdays,  

general yard work and miscellaneous chores.  

Applicant(s) must have experience running 

power equipment such as lawn mowers and 

string trimmers.  Applicant must provide own 

transportation.  Pay is $12 an hour.  Please call 

812-623-2603.  If no answer,  please leave a  

message with your phone number, so we can call 

you back.



There is a call out meeting for any girls 

interested in playing basketball this season.  The 

meeting will be held tomorrow in the library 

from 3:15pm-3:30pm.  If you plan on playing 

basketball this season, it's important that you're 

there.  This meeting is for freshmen thru 

seniors.  

Contact Coach Moore or Mr. Swinney with any 

questions.



The Spanish club will meet 

Tuesday, September 14 in 

Profesora Deysi's room, room 

202, right after school.

Come and have fun learning 

Spanish and Latin culture.

Everyone, "Bienvenidos''



Students who are interested in or 

who are planning to go to Québec 

City June 11-15, 2022 should attend 

the parent meeting Thursday at 

5:30 pm in room 218. Students and 

parents can enter through Door 10 

to get to the meeting! All are 

welcome! 



French Club will be hosting their next 

meeting Thursday right after school in 

room 218! They will be playing 

Pétanque (PAY-TONK) and learning 

about this super cool French culture 

game. All are welcome! T-shirt fees are 

due at this meeting as well! 



Art Club will be held on 

Thursday's in room 103 

from 3-4pm. 

Students do not have to 

be in an Art class to join. 



Any boy interested in playing 

baseball next year and not 

currently playing a fall sport 

needs to attend a brief meeting 

after school tomorrow in Room 

127.



Anyone interested in joining the 

swimming and diving team, please 

attend a call out meeting 

Wednesday at 7:30am in Coach 

Loveless's room.  If you cannot 

attend, please stop by and see 

Coach Loveless. 



The East Central Fishing 

Club will have a meeting on 

Wednesday after school in 

Mrs. Gilmour's room 208. If 

you are interested please 

make sure to attend.



#WatchSunmanDearborn


